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Journal - Office of Legislative Counsel Page 4
Tuesday - 9 July 1974
14, | Met briefly with Ed Braswell, Senate Armed

Services Committee staff, and told him that we had been asked to have
Mr. Duckett, DDS&T, brief Chairman Frank E. Moss (D.,, Utah) and
Senator Barry Goldwater (R., Ariz.) (ranking minority member) of the
Senate Aeronautical and Space Sciences Committee on classified satellite
photography programs. I told Braswell I thought Moss and Goldwater had
a legitimate interest in such a briefing, which would be by Carl Duckett,
and Braswell agreed, I told him that the Committee would be considering
legislation pertaining to NASA and ERTS programs and it had been felt
that Moss and Goldwater would profit from a briefing on our programs.

I took this opportunity to remind Braswell again that we are most anxious
to talk with him about the civil uses of our satellite photography and he
agreed to do this as soon as possible after the completion of the conference

on the Military Procurement bill,,
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9. | | Met with Berniece Kalinowski, Personal
Secretary to Frank Slatinshek, Chief Counsel, House Armed Services
Committee, and completed the necessary docuraentation on compartmentec  25X1
access clearances.

12, | | Met with Robert A. Crandall, Counsel,
House Internal Security Committee, and discussed with him the letter
from Chairman Richard H. Ichord of 24 June 1974 to the Director concerning
Committee hearings in a study and investigation of terrorism as related to
the national security of this country. In brief, [ scheduled a meeting with
Crandall for himself and whoever on his staff that he desires to be present
for Wednesday, 17 July, at 2:00 p. m. to discuss possible content and format
of an Agency briefing to be provided in executive session. Although the point
of possible review of the hearing transcript for declassification was mentione@5X1
no commitment was made on this point. | |CI Staff, has been adviseZhX1
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